
 

 
 

4 & 5 NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
 As the cold weather finally settles in we remind parents that it is time to bring in a coat for those cold 
days. We will be spending as much time outside as we can! 
 
 This month is jam packed full of fun activities, covering personal hygiene to keep us from getting sick! 
We will be talking about germs, washing our hands, wiping our own bottoms, blowing our noses, and sneezing 
or coughing into our elbows. In addition to this overall theme, we will be working on identifying our shapes, our 
colors, our alphabet, our months of the year, our days of the week, counting, sequencing, and opposites. We 
will also be practicing writing our names! Continuing this month, we will still be focusing on one letter a week, 
starting with the letter P. All these things will be done throughout the school year as they are important when 
your child starts kindergarten.  
  

Just a reminder we will be brought back music Mondays, theme Tuesdays, sign language 
Wednesdays, tell us Thursdays (show and tell), and Spanish Fridays. Our weekly schedule is posted on the 
door. For all our new friends joining us, we look forward to having you in our class! 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Lauren or Ms. Emily! 
 
Reminders: 

• Breakfast ends at 8:15am. If you are going to be late or absent, please call or text us so we can keep 
our counts up to date. 

• Snack money is due at the beginning of the month- $2.50. 
• Bring weather appropriate clothing to keep in their cubbies.  
• All Aboard Learning Center will ALSO be CLOSED on January 1st in observance of New Year's 

Day! 

 
Birthdays this Month: 

• Remi: January 9th  

 
Thank you,  
 
Ms. Lauren  
Ms. Emily  
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